
 

Thank You and Happy Holidays  

The GIPS® standards team would like to thank our GIPS Country Sponsors and many GIPS 
volunteers for their amazing contributions over the past year and to our supporters (you) who also 
recognize the importance of a global standard in performance measurement. We wish you all a very 
joyous holiday season and a healthy and peaceful New Year.  

We Want to Hear from You  

The revised Guidance Statement on the Use of Supplemental Information exposure draft has been 
released for public comment. This revised guidance provides new and more detailed interpretation on 
the treatment of performance and performance-related information both within and outside of a GIPS-
compliant presentation. This clarification should help firms better understand the GIPS standards 
requirements and recommendations pertaining to supplemental information. Please submit your 
comments and feedback via email to standards@cfainstitute.org; the public comment period is 
open until 28 February 2017.  

For more information about this exposure draft, visit the GIPS website and listen to the recording (or 
view the slides) from our webinar: "GIPS Revised Supplemental Information Exposure Draft – What's 
New." 

Staying Current  
For the latest GIPS news, follow us on Twitter @GIPS. Visit our website for more information and 
resources, including webcasts and podcasts featuring a variety of topics and experts. Check out 
GIPS Standards in the News for media coverage about the GIPS standards.  
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